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TEWANTIN SS  

SENIOR ATHLETICS CARNIVAL 

Track & Field Events 
 

Dear Parent/Caregiver 

 

The annual Tewantin SS Inter-House ATHLETICS CARNIVAL is planned to take place on Thursday 

15th & Friday 16th June. Students in years 4-6 participate in this event.  This year’s event will take place 

on Read Park (opposite the school’s Main Oval). Thursday is our Field Events (shot put, long jump, high 

jump, vortex and ball games), Friday is our Track Events. 

 

The first event is planned to commence at approximately 9am each day.  All events will be run according 

to gender and age. As well as competing individually, all participating students will be scoring points for 

their house team. 

 

- 9 years (students born 2014) 

- 10 years (students born 2013) 

- 11 years (students born 2012) 

- 12 years (students born 2011)     

  

All students are encouraged to participate. Shoes and a broad brimmed hat are compulsory (except when 

in one of the running races) - a closed shoe that offers support is recommended. Spikes are not permitted.  

Students are encouraged to wear their sports shirt but may also compete in their uniform or running shorts 

if they wish.  Please apply sunscreen at home before leaving for school.  Children are to bring their 

morning tea and lunch with them. There will be NO tuckshop available for Years 4 – 6 on carnival day. A 

canteen will be operating out of the Cricket Clubhouse. Please see attached menu.  

 

A water bottle is a must!!   

 

Parents and caregivers are very welcome to come along to spectate and encourage the students during this 

major school sporting event. Parents are also most welcome to purchase from the canteen.  

 

 

 

Regards 

 

 

 

 

 

Tony McIlroy       Jason Jenkinson 

Physical Education Teacher     Deputy Principal 
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